













The FAC EXPERIENCE

A biweekly newsletter brought to you by: Fayetteville Alumnae Chapter

Vol.1 Issue 14

Newsletter Date March 27, 2016

From Madam President

reetings Sorors, If you were not in attendance at this year's Miss Jabberwock Scholarship Pageant, you truly missed an elegant event. Hats off to Soror Jerial Bogan and her fabulous committee for putting on such an awesome event. Congratulations to our new Miss Jabberwock, Alexis Manning, a junior at Pine Forest High School and Miss Princess Makalya Sims-Jones.



Thank you to the sorors who joined us last week for our Sunday afternoon movie outing. The movie was quite enjoyable and contributed greatly towards our Sisterhood Month activities. Thanks to our wonderful Membership Committee for putting it all together. Stay tuned for our next event.

The Pyramid Induction Ceremony for Delta Xi will be held Tuesday, March 29, 2016, Haymount Presbyterian Church, 2760 Rosehill Road. Doors will open at 6:30 and close at 7:15. No sorors will be admitted after 7:15 P.M.

The next Executive Board meeting will be held Tuesday, April 26, 2016. Remember, the due date for your report, Committee Chairs, is the third Tuesday of the month. The correct email address to which to send your report is fac.recordingsec@gmail.com. The form on which to submit your report can be found in the "Members Only" section of the website. If you have difficulty getting a copy, please contact a member of the Communications Committee. Your report should reach the recording secretary by Tuesday, April 19, 2016.

Thank you to the Communications Committee members who continue to work diligently to keep our outgoing correspondence in proper conformance.

The 2016 South Atlantic Region "Call to Conference" is now available on the SAR website. Please peruse at your leisure. The Conference will be held in Virginia Beach, VA, June 9-12, 2016. Registration is now open and will close Tuesday, April 12, 2016, or when capacity is reached. The cost is \$295.00 for Alumnae sorors and \$270.00 for Delta Dears.

Don't forget, the NC Spring State Meeting is just around the corner. Get your white attire ready. Remember, no pants.

As always, we are "INSPIRING TO RECLAIM, RETAIN, AND UPLIFT SORORS!"

Jabberwock

Congratulations to Miss Jabberwock 2016, Miss Alexis Manning, 1st Runner-up Alyse Turner, 2nd Runner-up Ebony Gooch and Miss Princess 2016, Miss Makalya Sims-Jones and Miss Princess 1st Runner-up Brooklyn DeJournette and all the participants and committee members of **Jabberwock** 2016!



Alexis Manning 2016 MISS JABBERWOCK



2016 MISS JABBERWOCK COURT



2016 JABBERWOCK CONTESTANTS





Makalya Sims-Jones





Brooklyn De Journette

Arts & Letters



Join the Arts & Letters and the Red Velvet Book Club for a GREAT read and discussion of Harper Lee's "Go Set a Watchman" led by Renee Corders. The discussion will take place at Sammio's Italian Restaurant, (2623 Raeford Rd. Fayetteville) on Thursday, April 21, 2016, at 6:30 p.m.

Adopt-A-Site



Our clean up dates left are,

- April 16th
- May 21st.
- No clean ups during June, July and August.



Publicity and Communications



- FAC Committees—Please, get your committee announcements in our newsletter. Pictures are also welcome. We will post at least one in newsletter, if there is space. Pictures will posted on website.
- Please, submit articles as an attachment typed in Microsoft Word. It expedites the layout of the FAC Experience. Information sent as a text message has to be reformatted before adding to the newsletter. Again, please don't type as a text message, but send as an email attachment.

NEXT ISSUE: APRIL 10, 2016

Remember: Any articles for next newsletter due on or before April 8, 2016. Please, send articles, pictures, or announcements to email address only: Facwebupdates@gmail.com